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June 9, 2022 

ADDENDUM TO NOTICE OF  
OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

(Comments due by 5 p.m., Friday, July 1, 2022) 

RE:  Notice of Opportunity to Comment on Electric Utility Energy Independence Act Reports 
Concerning Conservation 

2020-2021 Biennial Conservation Reports: 
Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities, Docket UE-190912 
PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company, Docket UE-190908 
Puget Sound Energy, Docket UE-190905 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On June 3, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued 
a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments (Notice). The Notice invited interested 
persons to respond to electric utilities’ biennial conservation reports. It has come to the 
Commission’s attention that the Notice also announced the opportunity to comment on reports 
concerning renewable portfolio standards (RPS reports). The RPS reports will undergo a separate 
public process later, where a separate Notice will be issued.  

Questions for Commission Staff concerning biennial conservation reports should be directed to 
Heather Moline at heather.moline@utc.wa.gov or (360) 664-1330. 

AMANDA MAXWELL 
Executive Director and Secretary 
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